
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

October 28, 2020 4:55 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain 
in place.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Sharing God’s Love 

● Thank you to Chentl Luckett in our housekeeping department who came up 
with a great way to encourage being thankful, even with everything going on in 
our world today. It’s so great to see all our staff feeling blessed and thanking God 
for all they have! The cool thing about this is... this is how they act too! Isn’t it 
great when action meets up with the words!   
 

 
 
Campus Updates 

● Continuing our weekly testing in the Courtyards and Health Care Center we did 
have one new resident come back with a positive test result in the Courtyards. 
There were no new staff members in the Courtyards or any residents or staff in 
the Health Care Center that came back positive. The resident was transferred to 
our Specialty COVID Unit for special observation and care. We will continue to 



 

test our Health Care Center and Courtyard Assisted Living staff on a weekly 
basis until the Department of Health changes their guidelines for us. As always, 
we will continue to keep you updated. 
 

Campus Happenings 

● As we strive to keep our residents' mind, body and souls enriched during the 
Courtyard quarantine this leads to one of their favorites, BINGO! We bring our 
traveling sound system and set up in each hallway and interact with them 
following social distancing protocols and everyone has a little fun! 
 

  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


